
BRENT LOCAL PLAN  
ADDENDUM ON OFFICE DEVELOPMENT  
 
We understand that the Plan is not seeking to deliver extensive amounts of new office space, but that 
the GLA is seeking to promote office development in Wembley.   
 
There have been no office lettings in the Wembley area since August 2018 and only three lettings in 
the first eight months of 2018.  These three lettings achieved rents of between £15 to £18 per square 
foot.  In the previous year, there were only eight lettings, achieving rents ranging from £7 to £22.50 
per square foot.  In 2016, a number of small units were let, achieving rents ranging from £6.23 to £18 
per square foot.   
 
To generate a positive residual land value for a new build office development, rents would need to 
increase to £34 per square foot and significantly higher than this to generate residual values which 
exceed existing use values on sites (see appraisal attached as Appendix 1).  The increased rents 
required for new office developments to exceed existing use values would be significantly higher than 
locally available office space and likely to be comparable to rent levels at Stratford, Canary Wharf and 
other established commercial hubs.   Although Wembley Park has good transport links, they are 
significantly inferior in comparison to those available at Canary Wharf and Stratford which will limit the 
extent to which Wembley can achieve similar rent levels.   
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